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Soup & Supper roster  Thank you for tasting 
the Soups last time. We raised $92 last time. 
Total raised this year is $512.75 Thank you FOR 
SUPPORTING the SOUP NIGHTS.  We have raised 
over $500 for the second year. Thank You. The 
next night  NEXT WEEK  20th September will be 
Coffee & Biscuits . The hosts will be Gerry and 
John Wittwer. Thank you. 

 

Next Concert…. Is to be held on Sunday 9th  
October at the Birdwood United Church  
71 Shannon Street Birdwood. Sound check 1pm. 
Cost $15 per person to raise money to go to 
building new Sunday school rooms and Op shop 
storage facility. Contact for further information  
office@birdwoodunitedchurch.org.au 
Thank you ….For assisting to make the Concert 
at Murray Bridge a great success. Thank you 
Alex, Dorothy and Peter Geue for the Map. 

ALEX INVITES ALL 
OF US 

HELP FOR ALEX I'm holding a fundraising concert. I'm bringing together 

a choir of some of Adelaide's finest choral singers to perform Brahms  
Requiem, with soloists Rosalind Martin and James Scott. In the first part of 
the concert I'll be performing some Brahms Lieder. It would be wonderful 
to see you there. 
If you aren't able to make it to the concert, but would like to make a  
donation, this can also be done through the ticketing link. Pilgrim Church, 
Flinders St, Adelaide Saturday 5th November, 7pm. 
Tickets $50/$40 Ticketing link  for the Concert is  
https://www.trybooking.com/CCIYG 
Try to make this a great opportunity to support Alex. 

Can we help….Maybe  we could raise some 
extra funds at our End of Year Dinner?  Or as 
a part of the End of Year Concert? 

Comment from a member in the audience at the Concert at LHI….Jocelyn Thomas writes; “On Sunday 

7th August the Lobethal Harmony Club conducted by Alex Roose, held a concert in Trinity Church. This choir has 
entertained us over many years and we have always loved listening to the songs that are presented. Again, on 
Sunday we were delighted to hear them. Two students were the guest artists. Noah Byrne who is the Clara Serena 
Memorial Vocal Scholarship winner for 2022 and Danny Yang who is the Pfeiffer Memorial Instrumental Scholar-
ship winner for 2022.Both young people were brilliant in their field and we all wished them well in the future. Also 
Dorothy Staska the accompanist performed her part very well. Many members have been with the choir for a 
number of years and the choir is looking for younger singers to carry on the excellent traditions “ Thank you. 
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Pub lunches………..The date, of 
the next Pub Lunch will be held 
next Sunday 18th September 
12:30pm at Great Eastern Hotel 
Littlehampton. Contact Jeff Ger-
rard, TONIGHT if you are  

TONIGHT we would like to receive 
your say on the Jacket…...We 
have the following options on the 
style of Jacket available. Cost $75. 
Option 1 as is  
Option 2 only the cuffs with the 
colour strips Option 3  Only the 
base of the Jacket with  
Colour strip. 
 Option 4  No coloured strip at all. 
Thanks Stephen you gave the 
Jacket real class. Please use the 
sheet with the options shown. 
Give your answer and hand it to 
Graham. Thank you. 
 

Interactive Whiteboard…...We will see this in  
action  soon. Thanks Peter  

THANK YOU  
MOST PIECES RECEIVED THE SIGN FROM 

ALEX 

JAMES LOGAN  
Playing the Lute he performed very well 

JOE 
SANDERS  

perfomed  very 
well as a  

secondary  
winner on 2  
occasions. 

Thank you both 
performers. 


